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Government of West Bengal
Department of Forests,
¥or Branch,
Aranya Bhavan, Block-LA-10A, Sector-111, Salt Lake City
Kolkata-700 106

No. 120-For/0/L/10T-02/2022 Kolkata, the 15t February, 2022

From: Shri G. C. Paul
Deputy Secretary to the Govt. of West Bengal

To:  The PCCF (HoFF), WB

Sub: Proposal for diversion of 12.50 ha of forest iand in favour of 155 BN, BSF,
Baikunthapur for establishment- of KLP Radhabari BN HQ under
Baikunthapur Forest Division

Sir,
With reference to your letter no. 7878/L&LT/2M-1376/2018 dt. 24/01/2022 on the

subject noted above, I am directed to inform you that following documents/information
found missing in the proposal:

1) Undertaking to bear cost of NPV and raising CA.

2) Map and topo sheet of forest land proposed for diversion.
3) Proper heading of maps given in proposal.

Accordingly, | am directed to return proposal in original with a request to kindly re-
submit the proposal along with abovementioned documents/information at the earliest.

Enclo: Two sets of proposals in original

Yours faithfully,

Ali Secretary
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